
 
 
EMAIL CHRIS KITCHIN (leader of Connexional panel of inquiry) to Peter Hill re the 
Church providing a lawyer. ( Peter Timms being in hospital at the time) 
 
Email 120616 
 
Thank you Peter. 
  
I don’t know where Peter obtained that information but the church has never, to my 
knowledge, made such an offer. I also think it unlikely to do so as it would be an 
open-ended budget based solely on the number of complaints received. The 
complaint process is not an adversarial one and, in my opinion of dealing with a 
number of complaints, does not needed legal representation. 
  
Sorry I can’t be more helpful. 
  
Chris 
  
Chris Kitchin 
 


